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Fox, Greg Reply all
J,., Wed 1/18,11:32 AM

Sayers, Margery

Keep

FYI

From: homestuff@gizmozoo.com [mailto:homestuff@gizmozoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 9:55 AM
To: CouncilMail

Cc: Alice Larson ()
Subject: CR1-2017

Councilpersons,

I tried to get to the session last night on 01/17, but was unable to because of the large turnout for

another matter.

We live in Gaither Hunt. We are very concerned that the rules are not being followed in regards to
the proposed closing of Winter Thicket Road. I have contacted the Gaither Hunt HOA and the

community representative (Astria Contee) has stated that Gaither Hunt HOA board did NOT

request that Winter Thicket Road be closed. They did lodge complaints about people using the

grass to get around planters that are on the road. The community representative also stated the
Gaither Hunt HOA has no connection to Windsor Crossing Forest Fox HOA and that they don't

know who that HOA represents. It is not clear that Windsor Crossing Forest Fox HOA has

standing to make a request to close the road on their own.

Furthermore, the sign that was posted in December was only in place for 2-3 days before it

disappeared. I called the department of public works on 12/16 to let them know that the sign was

gone. No one contacted me about the missing sign nor has the sign been replaced, so it is not clear

that adequate notice has been provided.

Winter Thicket Road is surrounded by DEO (density exchange option) property. And it is in a

flood plain.

We like to walk & bike on the road. In light of all the above, we are opposing the resolution.

Alice Larson

Steeplechase Ct.
EllicottCity,MD21042


